
 
 
St. Matthew, Blessed Sacrament, and the IOSC are partnering to 
welcome an Afghan Family to Baltimore! 
• Are you interested in serving our new immigrant family? 
• If you are interested: 

o You will be trained in how you may serve, 
o You will be guided and scheduled at your convenience 

by the Lead volunteer coordinator, 
o You may also make donations through the IOSC to 

assist our family in the transition process in order to: 
§ Purchase food 
§ Purchase clothes for winter 
§ And other necessities 

• Contact the IOSC at info@IOSCbaltimore.org, call the office 
at 410-323-8564 and leave a message for Nathalie 
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